
  

   

 

Hello and welcome to our first ever CYPD HUB Newsletter.  

It has been busy year with more fun, delights, and activities to come.  

But firstly, lets introduce the team….  

 

 

We will continue to introduce all the wonderful new staff that are joining the team soon.  
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So what has been taking place at the CYPD 

HUB  
Play & Communicate – This group continues to be a huge 

success, more new activities and dates coming soon. This 

group offers a range of activities for under 5’s that 

support their communication skills. Anna and Nicole have 

been leading this group and are now familiar faces 

amongst the under 5’s.    

   

   

Creative minds – Creative Minds has evolved from the 

Music and Movement group. With the new name and 

activities, we have broadened the creative experiences 

for 6–10-year-olds. Nicky and Caroline, who lead the 

group, are open to suggestions on how we can develop 

our children’s creative minds. The possibilities are 

endless!   

   

         School’s Out    

Wow what a summer!  

Thank you to everyone that took part, and a special thanks to our transport team. We 

were lucky enough to have great weather, great energy, and amazing staff. We feel the 

greatest achievement is when staff see the excitement on the children’s faces.  
 

 Due to the success of our trips, we are pleased to announce we will be running 3 trips a 

week next summer!  
 

               

    



  

   

 

 

Parenting Programmes   

The CYPD Hub is excited to be delivering Triple P Stepping Stones for the first time. We 

acknowledge that parenting programmes have been limited to the Disability Community, 

and we hope that our programme will meet the needs of children and their families.  

 

The Henry Programme will continue to be run by the CYPD Hub online and this has been a 

great success. Due to the popularity of the online programme, consideration will be given 

to running more henry online.   

 

 

Parent Compliments 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are always grateful to receive compliments and thanks from our families. 

  



  

   

What’s coming Soon to The CYPD Hub   

  

Winter Wonderland- The Elves are 

already working very hard preparing our magical hub for all 

those visiting Santa. Santa and his helpers have some surprises 

in store, so Mummies, Daddies and Carers please make sure you 

book in time, so your little elves don’t miss the Winter 

Wonderland Experience.   

Can you spot the cheeky Elves hiding in our newsletter?   

   

Coffee Mornings – We are pleased to announce the coffee 

mornings have returned with new speakers, interactive 

conversations and topics that meet the needs of our 

community. Caroline the new lead, is aware of some of the 

issues that are affecting our families/children and has now 

ensured that some of these issues will be talked about.    

 

11+ Group - We are very excited to finally announce The 

CYPD Hub will be delivering a 11+ (SEND) Youth Group. 

Nicole, our new lead for this group has been coming up with 

a range of creative activities to engage our young people. 

The CYPD Hub appreciates this is a long time coming and 

thanks you all for your patience. Any suggestions as to what 

should be included will be appreciated. Like we always say 

“Every Child Matters”      

 

 

Partners – In the ever-evolving world of Disabilities, at the CYPD Hub we pride ourselves 

with developing amazing working relationships. We look forward to welcoming The 

Sycamore Trust and Funky Willows, who will joining the Hub, Purple Penguins, who are well 

established at the hub. 

 

  
  NEW!     

    

NEW!     
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                                                           Thank You 

We would like to say a thank you to Becontree Primary school (our friendly neighbours) and Play Aways 

Nursery who have been amazing in advocating for our little ones with disabilities.   

We were also pleased to have “Just Say” members recently visiting The CYPD Hub and they left with many 

smiles and are excited to join us on our journey developing our Hub.    

Whilst we know that children with Disabilities have been waiting for a consistent service in the community, 

we would like to take the opportunity to thank our parents, partners and other organisations in helping 

The CYPD Hub develop. We now have our new name and are on a new journey. 

 

    

 

 

 

Congratulations to our first graduates of Play & Communicate 

      

Shout Out to the Portage Service who has been amazing throughout our School’s Out 

programmes and the start of The CYPD Hub journey. The team who are specialists for under 

5’s were able to join us with supporting our families. Thank you for your advice, knowledge 

and partnership working. We look forward to working with you in the future.   

 

 Special shout out to Michelle Sama In Buiatti. She has been amazing and supportive of 

The CYPD Hub. She has been the first face seen when entering Becontree Community 

Hub, always smiling and ready to give advice. Thank you Michelle from The CYPD team. 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

    

The New ‘Shout Out Corner’ 
 


